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including Early Admission for qualified high school
seniors, and the requirements, plus how to apply.
Please Note: the Early Admission Program application
dealine for the 2019-20 school year is April 18, 2019.

e Career & Technical Education (CTE)/Advance
Standing: Students who have recently completed
approved CTE programs at Brevard Public Schools
may be eligible to receive Eastern Florida State
College credit at no cost. EFSC and Brevard Public
Schools have established agreements in specific
technical programs that allow students to receive
accelerated college credit in related college
technical program areas. CTE/Advance Standing
Credit allows students to avoid duplication of
course content. CTE/Advance Standing Credit
agreements are designed for students who are
working toward an associate in science degree, a
college credit certificate or a Career and Technical
Certificate. Students must petition the college
Registrar within three years of high school
graduation to have CTE/Advance Standing credit
placed on their college record. View the high school
to college credit agreements for more information
on this option. You can also view the Brevard Public
Schools' CTE website and learn more about
programs of study that help current high school
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